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23rd September 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians of students in Upper Five 

 

License to Kill Presentation 

 

Upper Five students have been invited to attend the annual ‘License to Kill’ road safety presentation on 

Tuesday 19th October. A letter from Gavin Robins of Guernsey Fire and Rescue is attached which provides 

further details on the initiative. 

 

We will leave The Ladies’ College at 10am and walk to The Princess Royal Performing Arts Centre to 

attend the presentation from 10.30 to 11.30am. Following the presentation, we will walk back to College 

for lunch. 

 

As outlined in the attached letter, ‘License to Kill’ is a hard-hitting presentation, which some students find 

upsetting, but the value of the message makes it an important event within our PSHCE programme. Should 

you wish to withdraw your daughter from the presentation, you can do so via e-mail at 

ejohnson@ladiescollege.ac.gg and arrangements will be made for her to stay in school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Miss E Johnson 

Head of PSHCE 
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